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LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just, to make 

ready a people prepared for the LORD.” 
1 January 2020 
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
A Blessed and Glorious New Year to you and family in Jesus name! We are believing God for greater glory 
and manifestation of His goodness, His power and His promises in 2020!  Every student encounters His 
Presence, receives His unconditional love, His goodness, knows His ways, His truths and His plan and 
purpose, grows in stature and wisdom, a people ready for the Lord.  We warmly welcome all new students 
and their families to Victory Life as we commence Term 3 on 6 January. 
Events for the month of January: 
School uniforms:  We designed new uniforms and engaged a new dressmaker.  Students can still 
purchase uniforms from school until stocks in school are depleted.  If there are no available sizes for your 
child, you would need to buy the newly designed uniforms from Chop Kong Chong, 604 Sembawang Rd, 
#02-13 Sembawang Shopping Centre, S758459, Tel: 6753 1489 (Please call dressmaker to make your 
purchase).  New school ties with zippers are available for sale in school.    
Parent Conference (PC), Monday to Friday, 6 to 10 January:  On these 5 days of scheduled parent 
conferences, students will be dismissed at 12.00pm.  Parent conferences are scheduled in the afternoons 
and we look forward to meet with you together with your child/children.  Please note that this conference is 
compulsory for students who were with us in Terms 1 & 2 and their parents.   
CCAs & International Student Convention:  All CCAs as well as PE will commence on the 2nd week of 
the new term.  The supervisors for respective CCAs/ISC events will keep you posted on the schedule and 
fees.  Practices for ISC will begin in January.  
Honor Roll Trip:  Supervisors will inform respective parents on details for this trip soon. 
Parent Orientation for parents of new students, Friday, 17 January, 2pm-4pm:  This orientation is very 
important for all new parents.  Please confirm your attendance by Monday, 13 January.  
Parent/Staff Fellowship (PSF), Saturday, 18 January, 9am-11am:  This is a time of fellowship with staff, 
with fellow VLCS parents, with student leaders, and a gathering of families to set our minds on God’s plans 
and purposes.  Light refreshments will be served.  We look forward to fellowship with all parents and 
appreciate confirmation of your attendance with your respective supervisor by Monday, 13 January. 
Chinese New Year (CNY) Celebrations and Public Holidays: Thursday-Tuesday, 23-28 January: We 
will celebrate CNY on Thursday, 23 January, from 11am to 12pm.  Students are to come in their PE attire 
and will be dismissed at 1pm as usual. School resumes Wednesday, 29 January. We wish all families a 
wonderful time of celebration, overflowing with blessings! 
Family Walk Fundraising for ISC and Service Adventure (SA): Saturday, 22 February, 8am-11am:  
We invite all parents to join the students in our school’s effort to raise funds for the ISC & SA.  The target 
amount to raise is S$40,000. Further details will be posted upon approval by relevant authorities and 
donations cards will be given before Chinese New Year.  
Bible Memory Passage for January: Hebrews 1:1-14  
Financial Commitment for January/February 2020:  School fees for January/February were due on 15 
December 2019.  We thank you for fulfilling your financial commitment on time. 
 
Blessings,  
Senior Administrator and Principals 
 

 Christ in us the hope of glory! 


